Bookmark File PDF Karen Marie Moning Darkfever

Karen Marie Moning Darkfever
Thank you completely much for downloading karen marie moning
darkfever.Most likely you have knowledge that, people have see
numerous period for their favorite books in the manner of this karen
marie moning darkfever, but stop going on in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine book subsequent to a cup of coffee in the
afternoon, instead they juggled gone some harmful virus inside their
computer. karen marie moning darkfever is to hand in our digital
library an online entrance to it is set as public so you can download
it instantly. Our digital library saves in combination countries,
allowing you to acquire the most less latency era to download any of
our books next this one. Merely said, the karen marie moning darkfever
is universally compatible similar to any devices to read.

Darkfever by Karen Marie Moning AudiobookReview: Darkfever by Karen
Marie Moning Darkfever by Karen Marie Moning Dream Cast DARKFEVER
REVIEW - Spoiler Free! ReReading The Fever Series (Spoiler Free) | The
Book Life darkfever by karen marie moning | book review Darkfever by
Karen Marie Moning Audiobook Fever Series Trailer FEVER SERIES BY
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KAREN MARIE MONING || REVIEW Faefever by Karen Marie Audiobook
DARKFEVER \u0026 BLOOD FEVER by Karen Marie Moning | Book Review Doing
the moning sound Iron Fey Series Review (Non Spoiler) I am JZB.
Reading Wrap Up / February 2020 Graceling (Graceling Realm #1) by
Kristin Cashore Audiobook Full 1/2 STEAMY ROMANTIC READS
RECOMMENDATIONS Autumn TBR Horrors and Thrillers KMM's Fever Series YA
Fantasy Book Recommendations 2015 Iron Fey audiobook 1 -The Iron Kingclip1 The Fever Series by Karen Marie Moning Wicked Spirits Book Club
Live Show: Darkfever by Karen Marie Moning Bloodfever by Karen Marie
Audiobook Sims3 Darkfever Karen Marie Moning SERIES REVIEW: fever
series by karen marie moning Darkfever book trailer Faefever by Karen
Marie Audiobook Ep. 11 - Darkfever by Karen Marie Moning Karen Marie
Moning Darkfever
Karen Marie Moning #1 New York Times Bestselling Author. Darkfever
Home; Novels; Fever Series; Darkfever; My philosophy is pretty simpleany day nobody’s trying to kill me is a good day in my book. I haven’t
had many good days lately. MacKayla Lane’s life is good. She has great
friends, a decent job, and a car that breaks down only every other
week or so. In other words, she’s your ...
Darkfever | Karen Marie Moning
Darkfever by Karen Marie Moning ⭐⭐⭐ ⠀⠀⠀⠀⠀⠀⠀⠀ ⠀⠀⠀⠀⠀⠀⠀ Mixed reviews
Page 2/20

Bookmark File PDF Karen Marie Moning Darkfever
had me curious about this book.  The first half was very drawn out it's very hard to connect with a MC, who, whilst trying to find her
sister's murderer, is more concerned with her pink nail varnish and
the colour of her hair.  "I refuse to be a redhead. I draw the line
there ...
Darkfever: Amazon.co.uk: Moning, Karen Marie ...
Darkfever is the first novel in the Fever series written by #1 New
York Times best-selling American author Karen Marie Moning. The book
was published in November 2006 by Delacorte Press.
Darkfever - Wikipedia
Darkfever read online free from your Pc or Mobile. Darkfever (Fever
#1) is a Fantasy novel by Karen Marie Moning.
Darkfever (Fever #1) read online free by Karen Marie Moning
Karen Marie Moning is the #1 NYT bestselling author of the Fever
Series and Highlander novels. An alum of the Immaculate Conception
Academy, at seventeen she attended Purdue University where she
completed a BA in Society & Law, with minors in Philosophy, Creative
Writing and Theatre, while working full time as a bartender and
computer consultant.
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Karen Marie Moning (Author of Darkfever) - Goodreads
Darkfever is the first installment of Karen Marie Moning 's Fever
Series and the first novel to feature the character MacKayla Lane. It
was published in October 2006, only two months after the publication
of the final book in Moning's Highlander Series.
Darkfever | Fever Wiki | Fandom
Author Karen Marie Moning | Submitted by: Jane Kivik Free download or
read online Darkfever pdf (ePUB) book. The first edition of the novel
was published in October 31st 2006, and was written by Karen Marie
Moning. The book was published in multiple languages including
English, consists of 309 pages and is available in Hardcover format.
[PDF] Darkfever Book by Karen Marie Moning Free Download ...
Darkfever. by Karen Marie Moning. 4.08 · 156748 Ratings · 10460
Reviews · published 2006 · 62 editions "My name is MacKayla, Mac for
short. I'm a sidhe-s… More. Want to Read. Shelving menu. Shelve
Darkfever. Want to Read; Currently Reading; Read; Add New Shelf; Done.
Shelving menu. Want to Read; Currently Reading; Read; Add New Shelf;
Rate it: Book 2. Bloodfever. by Karen Marie Moning. 4 ...
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Fever Series by Karen Marie Moning - Goodreads
Karen Marie Moning is the #1 New York Times bestselling author of the
Fever series, featuring MacKayla Lane, and the award-winning
Highlander series. She has a bachelor’s degree in society and law from
Purdue University.
Darkfever (Fever Series, Book 1): Moning, Karen Marie ...
Fever Series | Karen Marie Moning #1 New York Times Best Selling
Author of the Fever Series | Urban Fantasy | Romance | Young Adult.
About; Novels. Fever Series. Darkfever; Bloodfever; Faefever;
Dreamfever ; Shadowfever; Fever Moon; Iced; Burned; Feverborn;
Feversong; High Voltage; Highlander Series. Beyond the Highland Mist;
To Tame A Highland Warrior; The Highlander’s Touch; Kiss of the ...
Fever Series | Karen Marie Moning | Urban Fantasy ...
Buy Darkfever Abridged by Moning, Karen Marie (ISBN: 9781441856319)
from Amazon's Book Store. Everyday low prices and free delivery on
eligible orders.
Darkfever: Amazon.co.uk: Moning, Karen Marie ...
About Karen Marie Moning Karen Marie Moning is the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of the Fever series, featuring MacKayla Lane, and
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the award-winning Highlander series. She has a bachelor's degree in
society and law from Purdue University.
Darkfever : Karen Marie Moning : 9780440240983
Darkfever by Karen Marie Moning. Other authors: See the other authors
section. Series: Fever (1) Members: Reviews: Popularity: Average
rating: Mentions: 3,748: 229: 2,356 (3.91) 107: MacKayla Lane's life
is good. She has great friends, a decent job, and a car that breaks
down only every other week or so. In other words, she's your perfectly
ordinary twenty-first-century woman.Or so she thinks ...
Darkfever by Karen Marie Moning | LibraryThing
The novel «Darkfever (Fever #1)» by Karen Marie Moning bring readers a
lot of different emotions: from disgust to laughter; from the desire
to throw the book as soon as possible to the desire to continue to
read the entire series immediately. The plot is simple and at the same
time confused.
Darkfever by Karen Marie Moning (EPUB, PDF Download)
Our heroine – Mackayla "Mac" Lane – is a vapid, 22-year-old bartender
whose main concerns in life are her hair, her wardrobe, her fingernail
polish, her tanned legs, and the color pink. That is, until her sister
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is killed in Dublin.
Darkfever: Fever Series Book 1 - Kindle edition by Moning ...
Another shockingly suspenseful installment in #1 New York Times bestselling author Karen Marie Moning's Fever series. ... STORY Darkfever is an interesting mystery with a supernatural twist. I
enjoyed it very much, but the cover is completely misleading. It is
NOT a romance and there is basically zero sex. The story is an "easy
listen" but with a much better plot than most books I put in ...
Darkfever by Karen Marie Moning | Audiobook | Audible.com
Karen Marie Moning is a very talented story teller and sucks readers
in and makes you want to finish it in one sitting or listening in the
case of this version! You won't regret the purchase of this book! The
evolution of the main character is amazing and will linger with you
long after the story ends! 8 people found this helpful
Darkfever Audiobook | Karen Marie Moning | Audible.co.uk
Bloodfever: Fever Series Book 2 [Karen Marie Moning] on *FREE*
shipping on qualifying offers. NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER I used to be.
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER I used to be your average, everyday girl but
all that changed one night in Dublin when I saw my first Fae, and got
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dragged into. Bloodfever is the second part of the Fever urban fantasy
series by Karen Marie Moning. It starts ...

MacKayla Lane’s life is good. She has great friends, a decent job, and
a car that breaks down only every other week or so. In other words,
she’s your perfectly ordinary twenty-first-century woman. Or so she
thinks . . . until something extraordinary happens. When her sister is
murdered, leaving a single clue to her death—a cryptic message on
Mac’s cell phone—Mac journeys to Ireland in search of answers. The
quest to find her sister’s killer draws her into a shadowy realm where
nothing is as it seems, where good and evil wear the same
treacherously seductive mask. She is soon faced with an even greater
challenge: staying alive long enough to learn how to handle a power
she had no idea she possessed–a gift that allows her to see beyond the
world of man, into the dangerous realm of the Fae. . . . As Mac delves
deeper into the mystery of her sister’s death, her every move is
shadowed by the dark, mysterious Jericho, a man with no past and only
mockery for a future. As she begins to close in on the truth, the
ruthless Vlane—an alpha Fae who makes sex an addiction for human
women–closes in on her. And as the boundary between worlds begins to
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crumble, Mac’s true mission becomes clear: find the elusive Sinsar
Dubh before someone else claims the all-powerful Dark Book—because
whoever gets to it first holds nothing less than complete control of
the very fabric of both worlds in their hands. . . . Look for all of
Karen Marie Moning’s sensational Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER
| FAEFEVER | DREAMFEVER | SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt from Karen Marie
Moning's Bloodfever.
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER I used to be your average, everyday girl but
all that changed one night in Dublin when I saw my first Fae, and got
dragged into a world of deadly immortals and ancient secrets. . . . In
her fight to stay alive, MacKayla must find the Sinsar Dubh—a millionyear-old book of the blackest magic imaginable, which holds the key to
power over the worlds of both the Fae and Man. Pursued by assassins,
surrounded by mysterious figures she knows she can’t trust, Mac finds
herself torn between two deadly and powerful men: V’lane, the immortal
Fae Prince, and Jericho Barrons, a man as irresistible as he is
dangerous. For centuries the shadowy realm of the Fae has coexisted
with that of humans. Now the walls between the two are coming down,
and Mac is the only thing that stands between them. Look for all of
Karen Marie Moning’s sensational Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER
Page 9/20

Bookmark File PDF Karen Marie Moning Darkfever
| FAEFEVER | DREAMFEVER | SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER He calls me his Queen of the Night. I’d die
for him. I’d kill for him, too. When MacKayla Lane receives a page
torn from her dead sister’s journal, she is stunned by Alina’s
desperate words. And now MacKayla knows that her sister’s killer is
close. But evil is closer. And suddenly the sidhe-seer is on the hunt:
For answers. For revenge. And for an ancient book of dark magic so
evil that it corrupts anyone who touches it. Mac’s quest for the
Sinsar Dubh takes her into the mean, shapeshifting streets of Dublin,
with a suspicious cop on her tail. Forced into a dangerous triangle of
alliance with V’lane, a lethal Fae prince, and Jericho Barrons, a man
of deadly secrets, Mac is soon locked in a battle for her body, mind,
and soul. BONUS: This edition includes an excerpt from Karen Marie
Moning's Dreamfever. Look for all of Karen Marie Moning’s sensational
Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER | FAEFEVER | DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN | FEVERSONG
In the blockbuster Fever series, Karen Marie Moning creates a darkly
sensual and paranormal world, torn apart by the struggle between
humans and Fae. Now in a convenient eBook bundle, here are the five
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thrillingly sexy novels featuring heroine MacKayla Lane: Darkfever,
Bloodfever, Faefever, Dreamfever, and Shadowfever. “Give yourself a
treat and read outside the box.”—Charlaine Harris, on Darkfever
Darkfever When her sister is murdered, MacKayla Lane journeys to
Ireland in search of answers. There, she makes a startling discovery:
She’s a sidhe-seer, which gives her the rare power to glimpse beyond
the realm of Man, and into the dangerous realm of the Fae. As the
boundary between the worlds begins to crumble, Mac becomes a target.
But her mission is clear: Find the Sinsar Dubh, an ancient book that
contains the key to controlling mortals and Fae alike, before the
enemy seizes it. Bloodfever In her fight to stay alive, Mac must hunt
the Sinsar Dubh—a book of the blackest magic imaginable. Pursued by
assassins and surrounded by mysterious figures she knows she cannot
trust, Mac finds herself torn between two powerful men: V’lane, the
ancient, immortal Fae Prince, and Jericho Barrons, a man as seductive
as he is dangerous. Faefever When Mac receives a page torn from her
sister’s journal, she is stunned by its desperate contents. Now that
Mac knows her sister’s killer is close, she’s on the hunt for revenge.
Forced into a precarious alliance with V’lane, the lethal Fae prince,
and Jericho Barrons, a man of deadly secrets, Mac is soon locked in a
battle for her body, mind, and soul. Dreamfever When the walls between
Man and Fae come crashing down, Mac is caught in a lethal trap.
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Captured by the Fae Lord Master, she is left with no memory of who or
what she is: the only sidhe-seer alive who can track the Sinsar Dubh.
Clawing her way back from oblivion is only the first step Mac must
take down a perilous path, from the battle-filled streets of Dublin
into the realm of the Fae, where nothing is as it seems. Shadowfever
In an epic battle between humans and Fae, the Sinsar Dubh turns on
Mac, and begins to mow a deadly path through those she loves. Who can
she trust? But more important, who is Mac? Does an ancient prophecy
reveal her destiny? Mac’s journey will force her to face the truth,
and to make a choice that will either save the world . . . or destroy
it. “Delectably dark and sexy . . . spiced with a subtle yet
delightfully sharp sense of humor.”—Chicago Tribune, on Bloodfever
Includes an electrifying excerpt from Karen Marie Moning’s new novel,
Iced.
Charles Martel is a brilliant cancer researcher who discovers that his
own daughter is the victim of leukemia. The cause: a chemical plant
conspiracy that not only promises to kill her, but will destroy him as
a doctor and a man if he tries to fight it...
Between the Highlander and Fever worlds lies a place beyond imagining.
This new edition of the novella contains more than 100 pages of bonus
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material, including: • a deleted scene from Kiss of the Highlander • a
proposal for a never-published romance • an alternate opening version
of The Dark Highlander • a sneak peek at art from the upcoming graphic
novel Fever Moon For the first time in hardcover, here is #1 New York
Times bestselling author Karen Marie Moning’s novella Into the
Dreaming, a tale of Highland fantasy, star-crossed lovers, and the
timeless manipulation of the ancient, immortal Unseelie king. This is
Moning at her romantic, funniest finest. Free him from his ice-borne
hell . . . Stolen from his beloved home in the Highlands of Scotland,
imprisoned in the Unseelie king’s dark, frosty kingdom, Aedan
MacKinnon endured centuries of torture before becoming the icy,
emotionless Vengeance, the dark king’s dispatcher of death and
destruction in the mortal realm. And in his century you both may dwell
. . . Aspiring romance novelist Jane Sillee has always believed that
she was born in the wrong century, but she’s managed to make a decent
enough life for herself—if only she could stop having those recurring
dreams about a man too perfect to exist. In the Dreaming you have
loved him . . . Haunted every night of her life by a devastatingly
sexy Highlander who comes to her while she sleeps, Jane tries to write
him out of her head and heart. As a child he protected her, as a woman
he loves her. Now in the Waking you must save him . . . When an
ancient tapestry bearing the likeness of her beloved Highlander
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arrives on her doorstep, Jane is whisked back in time to fifteenthcentury Scotland, to the castle of Dun Haakon on the isle of Skye,
where she is given one chance to save her dream lover . . . or lose
him forever to the Unseelie king. Caught in a deadly game between the
light and dark courts of the Fae, Jane must find a way through the ice
to the heart of her Highander. But will the love of one mortal woman
be enough to defeat such ancient and ruthless immortal enemies?
Discover the dark and sensual universe of MacKayla Lane, Jericho
Barrons, and Dani “Mega” O’Malley! In this blockbuster paranormal
series from #1 New York Times bestselling author Karen Marie Moning,
the struggle between humans and Fae is tearing apart the world as we
know it. And now the first seven thrillingly sexy Fever novels are
together in one must-have ebook bundle: DARKFEVER BLOODFEVER FAEFEVER
DREAMFEVER SHADOWFEVER ICED BURNED When MacKayla Lane’s sister is
murdered, she leaves a single clue to her death—a cryptic message on
Mac’s cell phone. Journeying to Ireland in search of answers, Mac is
soon faced with an even greater challenge: staying alive long enough
to master a power she had no idea she possessed—a gift that allows her
to see beyond the world of man, into the dangerous realm of the Fae.
As Mac delves deeper into the mystery of her sister’s death, her every
move is shadowed by the dark, mysterious Jericho, while at the same
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time, the ruthless V’lane—an immortal Fae who makes sex an addiction
for human women—closes in on her. As the boundary between worlds
begins to crumble, Mac’s true mission becomes clear: find the elusive
Sinsar Dubh before someone else claims the all-powerful Dark
Book—because whoever gets to it first holds nothing less than complete
control of both worlds in their hands. Praise for the Fever series
“Give yourself a treat and read outside the box.”—#1 New York Times
bestselling author Charlaine Harris, on Darkfever “Delectably dark and
scary . . . spiced with a subtle yet delightfully sharp sense of
humor.”—Chicago Tribune, on Bloodfever “Shocks await Mac in Dublin’s
vast Dark Zone.”—Publishers Weekly, on Faefever “Undeniably great
urban fantasy.”—Vampire Book Club, on Dreamfever “A turbulent,
emotionally devastating and truly unforgettable ride! Enormous
kudos!”—RT Book Reviews (Top Pick and Gold Medal), on Shadowfever
“Engaging, hilarious, amazing.”—USA Today, on Iced “A masterwork by an
incomparable writer, Burned is brilliant, sexy, and dangerous. I adore
Moning! No one does it better.”—#1 New York Times bestselling author
Sylvia Day
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Immortal Faerie and ancient feuds, secrets
and sacrifices—a thrilling new chapter in the bestselling Fever series
begins, featuring Dani, Ryodan, and other beloved characters, as they
Page 15/20

Bookmark File PDF Karen Marie Moning Darkfever
battle to save Dublin from the rising of a terrifying evil determined
to enslave the human race. There is no action without consequence.
Dani O’Malley was nine years old when the delusional, sadistic Rowena
transformed her into a ruthless killer. Years later, Dani is tough and
hardened, yet achingly vulnerable and fiercely compassionate, living
alone by her own exacting code. Despite the scars on her body, and
driven by deeper ones carved into her soul, no one is more committed
to protecting Dublin. By day she ensures the safety of those she
rescues, by night she hunts evil, dispensing justice swiftly and
without mercy, determined to give to those she cares for the peace she
has never known. There is no power without price. When the Faerie
Queen used the dangerously powerful Song of Making to heal the world
from the damage done by the Hoar Frost King, catastrophic magic seeped
deep into the earth, giving rise to horrifying, unforeseen
consequences—and now deadly enemies plot in the darkness, preparing to
enslave the human race and unleash an ancient reign of Hell on Earth.
There is no future without sacrifice. With the lethal, immortal Ryodan
at her side, armed with the epic Sword of Light, Dani once again
battles to save the world, but her past comes back to haunt her with a
vengeance, demanding an unspeakable price for the power she needs to
save the human race. And no one—not even Ryodan, who would move the
very stars for her—can save her this time. Praise for High Voltage “A
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romance wrapped up in a thrilling sci-fi novel—what more could you
want?”—PopSugar “If you’ve never read a Karen Marie Moning book
before, you’re missing out. Her heroines alone are worth the read. . .
. Despite being set in a dystopian world filled with magic and fae,
the obstacles that these characters go through are very much
humanlike. . . . Cannot wait to see where [she] takes this series
next.”—Under the Covers
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “Evil is a completely different creature,
Mac. Evil is bad that believes it’s good.” MacKayla Lane was just a
child when she and her sister, Alina, were given up for adoption and
banished from Ireland forever. Twenty years later, Alina is dead and
Mac has returned to the country that expelled them to hunt her
sister’s murderer. But after discovering that she descends from a
bloodline both gifted and cursed, Mac is plunged into a secret
history: an ancient conflict between humans and immortals who have
lived concealed among us for thousands of years. What follows is a
shocking chain of events with devastating consequences, and now Mac
struggles to cope with grief while continuing her mission to acquire
and control the Sinsar Dubh—a book of dark, forbidden magic scribed by
the mythical Unseelie King, containing the power to create and destroy
worlds. In an epic battle between humans and Fae, the hunter becomes
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the hunted when the Sinsar Dubh turns on Mac and begins mowing a
deadly path through those she loves. Who can she turn to? Who can she
trust? Who is the woman haunting her dreams? More important, who is
Mac herself and what is the destiny she glimpses in the black and
crimson designs of an ancient tarot card? From the luxury of the Lord
Master’s penthouse to the sordid depths of an Unseelie nightclub, from
the erotic bed of her lover to the terrifying bed of the Unseelie
King, Mac’s journey will force her to face the truth of her exile, and
to make a choice that will either save the world . . . or destroy it.
BONUS: This edition contains a deleted scene from Shadowfever and an
excerpt from Karen Marie Moning's Iced. Look for all of Karen Marie
Moning’s sensational Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER | FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER | SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN | FEVERSONG
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • MacKayla Lane and Jericho Barrons return
in the epic conclusion to the pulse-pounding Fever series, where a
world thrown into chaos grows more treacherous at every turn. As Mac,
Barrons, Ryodan, and Jada struggle to restore control, enemies become
allies, right and wrong cease to exist, and the lines between life and
death, lust and love, disappear completely. Black holes loom
menacingly over Dublin, threatening to destroy the earth, yet the
greatest danger is the one MacKayla Lane has unleashed from within:
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The Sinsar Dubh—a sentient book of unthinkable evil—has possessed her
body and will stop at nothing in its insatiable quest for power. The
fate of Man and Fae rests on destroying the book and recovering the
long-lost Song of Making, the sole magic that can repair the fragile
fabric of the earth. But to achieve these aims, sidhe-seers, the Nine,
Seelie, and Unseelie must form unlikely alliances and make heartwrenching choices. For Barrons and Jada, this means finding the Seelie
queen, who alone can wield the mysterious song, negotiating with a
lethal Unseelie prince hell-bent on ruling the Fae courts, and
figuring out how to destroy the Sinsar Dubh while keeping Mac alive.
This time, there’s no gain without sacrifice, no pursuit without risk,
no victory without irrevocable loss. In the battle for Mac’s soul,
every decision exacts a tremendous price. Look for all of Karen Marie
Moning’s sensational Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER | FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER | SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN | FEVERSONG
Praise for Feversong “Bold and brilliantly layered, deeply emotive and
all-consuming, the story curves full circle as Mac and Dani try to
save the world. . . . Fans of the series . . . will love every moment,
every page. As one now expects from the incredibly talented [Karen
Marie] Moning, gasp-inducing surprises await.”—USA Today “Heartpounding.”—Entertainment Weekly “Epic.”—New Orleans Gambit “Moning is
one of the best. . . . [Feversong is] an exciting, pulse-pounding
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action-filled adventure that at times is dark and terrifying, and
other times gloriously happy and romantic. . . . Another fantastic
story.”—The Reading Cafe “[Feversong is an] epic ending to an epic
series. . . . It’s all feels.”—The Review Loft
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